
 
 
 
 

Sent PA-SHARE 
 
 
   March 26, 2021 
 
Mr. Doug McLearen, Division Chief 
Archaeology & Protection 
PA Historical & Museum Commission 
Bureau for Historic Preservation 
Commonwealth Keystone Building, 2nd Floor 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-0093 

 
Re: PHMC Clearance  
 2951 Betz Court 

 Trammell Crow Company 
 Lowhill Township, Lehigh County, PA 

Dear Mr. McLearen: 
 
In reference to the above project, we are enclosing the following information for the Bureau’s review: 

 

1. One (1) copy of the Site Location Map 

2. One (1) copy of the Project Narrative 

3. One (1) copy of the Aerial Existing Conditions Plan 

4. One (1) copy of the Conceptual Site Plan 

5. One (1) copy of related photographs of the existing property keyed to the Aerial Plan 

 

 

Upon completion of your review, please forward the PHMC clearance letter to my attention as soon as 

possible. 

If you have any interim comments or questions or require any further information in this regard, please feel 

free to contact me. Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Snyder, Secary & Associates, LLC 

 

 

 

 

Joshua D. Hoffman, P.E. 

Senior Project Manager 

cc: File 
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